
Brandon Grievance Hearings 

Hearing Process 

Due to the Covid-19 issue we must comply with social-distancing requirements, and may need to 

conduct remote hearings. They will be conducted either by phone or by using Google Meets (video).  If 

we are allowed to do regular hearings you will be informed when making an appointment.  These 

meetings would be held at the Brandon Town Hall at 1 Conant Square on the bottom floor. 

Formal grievance hearings will be held remotely on: 

  June 23 - 25, 2020 9 AM - 12 Noon; 1 PM - 5 PM                   

Grievance hearings will be by appointment only and conducted remotely using the same process as above. 

They will last 15 minutes.  Be prepared to present relevant evidence regarding the appeal.  All appeals 

must be in writing.  An email is an acceptable grievance request.  Please call the NEMRC Hearings Call 

Center at 802-321-8025 for an appointment.  Letters must be received, and appointments made on, or 

before, June 22, 2020. 

Contact Information 

Brandon Assessor’s email address: Brandon2020reappraisal@nemrc.com 

Brandon Assessor’s Phone:  802-247-3635 Ext 214 (Due to Covid – 19 Use the NEMRC Hearings Call Center 

Number above) 

Address:  Town of Brandon Assessors Office 

    49 Center Street 

                 Brandon VT 05733 
 
You can view and print your property data by going to the NEMRC online web site:  
www.nemrc.info/Brandon 
 
 

http://www.nemrc.info/Chester

